
From: Evan Hoffman <ehoffman@ofii.org>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 7/8/2016 3:47:43 PM
Subject: Invitation: Celebrate Global Investment with OFII in Cleveland!

Katherine,

I hope all is well. Are you attending the RNC in Cleveland? If so, I wanted to make sure you saw an invite to OFII's 
“Jobs We Need” reception on Tuesday, July 19 from 5:00 pm to 7:00 pm. You and your colleagues are welcome to 
attend. According to OFII's new economic study, in South Carolina, 379,100 jobs are attributed to foreign direct 
investment.

Please RSVP to Zack Taylor at ztaylor@ofii.org.

Hope to see you there!

Evan Hoffman

Senior Manager, State Government Affairs 
Organization for International Investment 
1225 Nineteenth Street, N.W.
Suite 501
Washington, DC 20036
T 202.659.1903 | M 908.217.6378
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